From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 5:12 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0224, EB-2017-0255, EB-2017-0275

-- Name --
Rudy Hane

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It appears the burden of saving the planet is squarely put on the shoulders of tax/rate payers. Can rate

payers be protected and powerful, rich corporations be asked to contribute their fair share towards the
green initiatives of this government?

Energy corporations make huge profits producing and selling goods that are potentially harmful, yet do
not seem willing to take any responsibility.

| request that the application by these two corporations to be denied.

Rudy Hane





